

# Southwest District Kappa Kappa Psi Council Meeting Minutes | September 10th, 2023

[Link to Meeting](#)

---

## Meeting Information

### 1. Council Member List:

- Davis Vaughn - *President*
- Gabe Sanders - *Vice President for Leadership Development*
- Cyrus Jackson - *Vice President for Programs*
- Araci Garcia - *Secretary/Treasurer*
- Edgar Canales - *Member at Large*
- Lizzi Pineiro - *Governor*
- Andy Melvin - *Governor*
- Kadeem Sabari - *Governor*

### 2. Absences:

### 3. Start Time: 7:32 PM

### 4. End Time:

---

## Officer Reports

### 1. Member at Large Report

- a. Chapter Takeover?
  - i. Remember to change password and get Governor approval
- b. Chapter Reach Out
  - i. Most are going for Early Bird, most said it would be done by the deadline
- c. Posting on SWD page tonight
- d. OMRS Clarifications
  - i. Expelled Members
    - Report to HQ
  - ii. Graduating Members
    - Solutions: Governors contacted struggling chapter
- e. Projects working out
  - i. Logos for Awards
    - Waiting for Final Awards Plan Approval

### 2. Secretary/Treasurer Report

- a. SWD Website
  - i. Still working on getting with TBS counterpart
  - ii. Update Officer page
- b. Meeting Uploads
  - i. June Meeting Minutes
  - ii. July Meeting Minutes
  - iii. District Meeting Minutes

### 3. Vice President for Programs Report

- a. Southwest District Discord Server is pretty much done, need approval of the announcement video from Governors so we can upload to social media!
  - i. I have an announcement video ready
    - Awaiting Governor Approval
  - ii. Also have a Discord Guide Video ready as well!
    - Awaiting Governor Approval
- b. What is the status of the district awards?
- c. What is the status of the New ALTO?
  - i. Are we rebranding the New ALTO?
    - Looking into making monthly articles rather than one big project

#### **4. Vice President for Leadership Development Report**

- a. DLC overview
- b. Chapter Communication is going great! Starting to gain more responses from not so chatty chapters
- c. Area workshop planning is in the works! Planning on sending out some sort of response form to the district about what are some topics they would like to hear.
  - i. District Officer Position Workshop
- d. Scratching the VPM group chat idea, I want to help utilize Cyrus's Discord project by using the VPM chat room instead.

#### **5. President Report**

- a. Planning with Johnn, and reviewing TBS Data from their Data Assessment committee from last District Convention
  - i. Music Hour idea!
- b. Start sparking conversations regarding running for District Office...
- c. Thank you for being engaged on the Discord!
- d. Make sure you're reaching out to joint counterparts, especially because it takes weight off of your own shoulders!
- e. I hope y'all are doing well :). School and football can kick one's butt, so take time for yourselves and support your local chapters well.

---

## **Governor Reports**

**6. Lizzi Pineiro**

- a. Send Chapter concern immediately to governors

**7. Andy Melvin**

- a. Almost ready to announce SWDCon!
- b. Reach out to Katy and congratulate her!
- c. If you are having trouble with communication with TBS counterpart, let the governors know

**8. Kadeem Sabari**

- a. If you need anything, Kadeem will be at college fairs starting tomorrow
- b. Semester Check in for Chapters should be sent this week

---

## **District Business**

**Meeting Adjourned:**

**Next Meeting:**